
Jerry Lemunyon (Chair) of Soil and Water Conservation Scholarship committee, recognizes 
this 2016 winner: Jeffrey Svedin, master’s student at Brigham Young University. Jeff's major 
professor is Bryan Hopkins, Department of Plant and Wildlife Sciences at BYU. 



David Huggins, 2016 past-chair recognized several Graduate Student presentation 
winners who were able to attend the business meeting



Jeff Strock provided SWCS Liaison Report



Maria Lucia Silveira, 2016 Chair of Best Paper leads discuss of possible criteria 
modifications.



Harold Van Eps thanks Jane Johnson for servicing as 2016 Division Chair 
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